HERSHEYPARK

Some good news as we approach warmer weather... The PTO is once again able to
offer HERSHEYPARK tickets at a greatly reduced cost of close to 50% off. This time

around, admission tickets do not expire until January 1, 2023, which means to get
to save your tickets for their holiday light display and more! We've also included

discounted parking tickets for your added benefit. No food or snack vouchers are
available this year.

Reservations are required to guarantee admission upon arrival and tickets are
non-refundable. Please visit hersheypark.com for complete park admission and
safety protocol details.

Ticket sales begin today with orders due by Monday, April 25%, 2022. No orders
will be accepted after this time. Tickets will be available for pickup and
distribution in mid-May.

Tickets may be ordered through the following links:
Hershey Park Tickets or https://forms.gle/APGrGChpinFsscmqg6

Payment is accepted via cash, check, PayPal or Venmo. Please make checks
payable to Jaindl PTO.

To pay through PayPal or Venmo, please use our email address:

Jaindl.pto.board@gmail.com

Any Questions?

Please contact Christine Favata at favata.pto@gmail.com.



